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Distinguished Field Supervisor
Ellen Higley

This spring, the School of Social Work is
honoring three field supervisors with the
Distinguished Field Supervisor Award. The
criteria for this award includes providing
quality field opportunities for students, pro-
viding quality field supervision, promoting
social and economic justice, and demon-
strating the ethics and values of social work.
One of this year’s award recipients is Ellen
Higley of Eau Claire, Wisconsin, who has
been a school social worker for 18 years.

Ellen has been providing field supervision
for Part-Time MSW Program students since
the program began, and was nominated by
the field faculty member working with her
this year. According to the faculty, “Ellen’s
commitment to the MSW Program and to
furthering the advancement of school so-
cial workers in Wisconsin is unwavering.”

Ellen shared that she supervises students be-
cause she wants to give them the experience
of serving kids and families in public schools,
and to impart the importance of keeping
public education strong. She is especially
committed to seeing improvements in the
way that schools serve marginalized popula-
tions. Thank you, Ellen, for your dedication to
our students and to the field of social work!

Pictured: Ellen Higley

Announcements

Congratulations to Madison site
Instructor Amanda Zuehlke who
gave birth to son Vilas Ryan at
3:00 p.m. on Saturday, February
20, 2016. He weighed in at 8lbs,
80zs and is healthy as can be!
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Madison site office manager, Ciera
Sudgen, will be leaving us in the fall.
She will be attending UW-Madison as
an English graduate student. We will
miss you Ciera but wish you all the
best in your new and exciting journey!
As if her plate wasn’t full enough she
is also busy planning a Fall wedding.
Congratulations Ciera and Emerson!




